From: Webb, Kimberly 
Sent: Wednesday, December 28, 2016 5:43 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Ferrero Rocher
Importance: High

Hello Steve,

Happy Holidays!

Yesterday Jomon Thomas, the owner of the Mobil Station at 6700 S. Jeffery, gave the Alderman 4 containers of Ferrero Rocher chocolates that I know total more than $50.00. The Alderman has accepted these chocolates on behalf of the city and has placed the containers in public places around the office.  Constituents and other visitors have already eaten a great many of them.

Today, she also received 2 pizzas from Pangea Realty, 2111 E. 71st St. The owner is Al Goldstein.  The pizzas and shipping total $61.99.  She also accepts these pizzas on behalf of the city and will be giving them away.   As soon as she decides who the recipient will be I will let you know.         

Thank You,

---
Kimberly Webb
Chief of Staff, 5th Ward
